Good afternoon
 
Following my initial contact on 21 February informing you of the above works to replace the barriers between junctions 4 and 3, please note that due to the poor weather last week and some further works being identified, the completion date has been extended beyond the original 4 weeks quoted.
 
The estimated date for completion is 24 March 2018. 
 
There will be a full overnight closure 23 March 21:00 – 06:00 to remove the traffic management.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Celia Davis 
Stakeholder Liaison Manager
Working on behalf of Highways England
Kier Services I Highways
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